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To whom it may concern 
` 
 
Attn: Technical director 
 
 
Your ref. Our ref.  Date 
  22/04/2025 
 

Product discontinuation notice – remote operator stations 

Utilized in systems: K-Chief 500 
 
Dear valued customer, 
 
The intent of this letter is to inform you of the Kongsberg Maritime decision to discontinue support of 
The following remote workstation computer listed in below table. The decision is based on the availability of 
computers and spare parts in the market: 
 

• ISIC PCM4 
• MP8200 

• MP7600 
• MP8300 

• MP7900 
• MP5810 

• ISIC CP7 & C12 
• Hatteland AIPC 8” & 13” 

• Hatteland IPC 13” 
 

 
Kongsberg Maritime AS still offers limited software‐ and field service support for K-Chief 500. 
 
Being aware of the difficult situation an obsolete system may cause, Kongsberg Maritime has developed life 
cycle upgrade solutions based on new technology to minimize operational risk for your vessel. 
 
Options: 

• Total retrofit of the whole system to K-Chief 600. 
 
 
Please contact Customer Support for more information on either mail: km.support@kongsberg.com or 
phone: +47 33032407. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Lars Alexander Inderøy 
Service Technical Product Manager 
Kongsberg Maritime AS 
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